

Tuesday, July 01, 2008

Dear Darren

Thank you for your efforts in presenting the Achieve Your B.E.S.T seminar to the Yr 12 students of St Joseph's College this year.

The presentation was excellent; the students were interested from the beginning. Walking in the session and hearing the music set the tone for the presentation. The boys responded well to your style, the humour, music and facts work well together.

The stories and illustrations are great for capturing their attention and getting the message across. Your engagement with the students was genuine and well done. The use of the repetition of concepts and acronyms like B.E.S.T & S.M.A.R.T, challenging them to respond out loud in a friendly environment was excellent.

The message was very clear, the feedback fro the students was very positive and showed that they had take onboard the messages of positive thinking, never giving up on yourself and belief in yourself. These strategies you taught them give them practical ways to set themselves up for success.

The other staff of the college were also impressed with your presentation and style. The seminar was very valuable and worthwhile. The positive message and empowering the students to take charge of their lives was inspirational.

Thanks again, I look forward to having you work with our students again.

Yours sincerely

Ann Maree Pagon

Religious Education Coordination